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Mrs Rahman says …

Please make sure that if you are collecting your child from 
school for an appointment that you have documentation 

to show the date and time of the appointment. 
When your child attends an appointment in school time, 

they miss important learning. 

#GoingforGoldWhole School Attendance: 
Our whole school attendance last week was very disappointing at 84.2%. This is  
significantly below our whole school target of 96%.
265 pupils attended school every day, but no attendance champions this week. 

Word of the Week:
Remembering is our #wordoftheweek
In assembly, we discussed how our working memory works
to help us remember information and make connections
with what we already know, can do and understand.
To help us remember more, we will complete repeated practice,
ask questions, model what we know and recall previous learning.
What have you remembered this week? What has helped you remember?

Children’s Mental Health Week - Dress to Express ​!
The children will be involved in activities around how their voice matters. To celebrate
our uniqueness and how everyone matters at Richmond we are inviting children and
staff to dress to express by coming to school on Monday 5th February wearing
clothes that express how they are feeling, or that express their culture.

Parents' Evening:
Parents Evening will be held on Monday 12th February and Wednesday 14th February.
Appointments are now live and can be booked by yourself using the school spider
app. Please make sure you have a school spider account to login.

Jewellery in school:

Lots of children are wearing ear-rings to school. Only studded ear-rings can be worn
when in school and these must be removed on PE days for the safety of our children.
We also don’t encourage children to wear necklaces, bracelets and rings too. Please
help us by not sending your children to school wearing jewellery.



Our Stars of the Week

Key Stage One Key Stage Two

Our Wow starts this term …

All our classes have
been engaged in wow
starts that have kickstarted
our thematic learning for
this term.

#beanexpertlearner

Jade Tasif for writing his name.

Amber AM Abida for settling into her new class.

Amber PM Amayah for settling into her new class.

Diamond AM Abdur Raheem for being a wonderful role 

model to his friends. 

Diamond PM Uzair for always being the best that he can 

be.

Opal Great for always using lovely manners with 

his friends and teachers. 

Ruby Rayan for making good choices this week.

Sapphire Wahiba for showing fantastic progress and 

growing in confidence

Emerald Minha for improved confidence and sharing 

more ideas

Pearl  Alesha for outstanding understanding and 

resilience in subtraction

Coral Ethan for excellent maths work.

Moonstone Jeremiah for his outstanding effort 

to learn a new maths method.

Amethyst Ayaan for super engagement with 

all our visitors from Zoolab this 

week. 

Citrine Saadia for always having a positive 

attitude to her learning!

Quartz Maryam B for putting in 100% 

effort this week and helping 

others.

Zircon Ehsan for his determination in 

maths 

Aquamarine Aminah for her amazing English 

work this week.

Onyx Fatima for great work in 

comprehension lessons this week

Year 5 have been exploring rivers, using
oil pastels and creating their own collage
pictures

Year 4 have made 
some terrariums 
to kick start their 
rainforests topic! 

Key Stage 1 have been exploring the
tastes of India as part of their WOW
afternoon. They tried lots of yummy
food!

You can find out more about our
wow starts and what we are learning
in class by visiting our class pages on
the school website or through the
School Spider App.

This is where we will be sharing our
blogs with you about fun events and
learning in class this term.
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